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We are sad to report that Charlie Humphries passed away on Wednesday, February 22nd. 
See the Chaplain's page for a brief summary of the circumstances of his passing.  
 
Visitation for Charlie was held Friday evening, February 24, 2006 from 6P-8P (CST) at the 
Benton Funeral Home, 501 W. 4th Street, Fordyce, AR. Memorial Services were held at the 
Benton Funeral Home Memorial Chapel, at 2P (CST) today, February 25, 2006. Paul Martin, 
a fellow Outlaw of New Edinburg, AR, officiated. Grave side service followed. The family is 
considering memorials and will advise further.  
 
I apologize to Charlie, Nell and the family, and all Outlaws for not getting this information 
posted prior to the services. I will be updating the Honor Roll in the next few days - watch for 
an opportunity to record your remembrances of Charlie.  
 
Our Quartermaster, Al Iller is dealing with MYASTHENIA GRAVIS. See the Chaplain's page 
for details and a prayer request.  
 
Membership reminder - annual dues are due in January. If your name has not been added to 
the Membership page since the first of the year, then you have most likely overlooked you 
dues payment. Chuck is looking for your check. Thanks to all those who ponied up in the past 
few weeks.  
 
Attention: see the updates regarding the 2006 VLOA Reunion on the Reunion page, including 
the downloadable Registration Form. 


